
Hi everyone, 

We hope you all had a lovely half-term break. There has been a great buzz around school this week 

and pupils have seemed very excited to be back.  

Some pupils in the Explorers Department have had great fun investigating floating and sinking objects 

as part of their science lessons. Pupils in the Adventurers Department have done some great work 

exploring the use of colour to paint pictures of real-life objects and nature. We have also been lucky 

enough to have an external professional in doing a careers talk in the Towards Independence 

Department about working as a steward.  

It was so lovely to see pupils coming dressed up as their favourite book characters or dressed down in 

their pyjamas for World Book Day. Pupils loved spending the day being emersed in their favourite 

books and having stories brought to life. Well done to all those pupils who have taken part in the 

‘Reading for Pleasure’ challenge at home - it has been brilliant seeing all the photos posted on EFL. 

Pupils have received their prizes in celebration assembly today. 

We hope you have an enjoyable weekend, your Leadership Team  
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Key Dates 

We have had a great link shared with us for days 

out for children with disabilities: Days out in the 

West Midlands for children with disabilities  

We have also had a great review of RAF Cosford.   

“We found it fully accessible, staff very friendly / 

helpful and best of all ….. there was a changing 

places toilet facility!” 

Accessibility | Plan your day | Cosford | RAF 

Museum  

Please send further 

recommendations to: 

emily.thompson@saxon.set.org 

 

Parents Recommend  

Monday 6th March - Friday 10th March - 

Explorers Learning Conference  

Wednesday 8th March - Non-Uniform Day and 

Cake Sale for Make a Wish 

Monday 13th March - Thursday 16th March - 

British Science week 

Wednesday 15th March - Careers Day 

Fri 17th March - Red Nose Day  

Tuesday 28th March - Explorers Easter Egg-

Stravaganza  

Wednesday 29th March - Investigator Easter 

Assembly  

Friday31st March - break up for Easter holidays 

Monday 3rd — Tues 18th April Easter Holiday 

Monday 17th April - Inset Day  

Tues 18th April—Pupils return to school 

https://www.inyourarea.co.uk/news/days-out-in-the-west-midlands-for-children-with-special-needs-or-disabilities/
https://www.inyourarea.co.uk/news/days-out-in-the-west-midlands-for-children-with-special-needs-or-disabilities/
https://www.inyourarea.co.uk/news/days-out-in-the-west-midlands-for-children-with-special-needs-or-disabilities/
https://www.rafmuseum.org.uk/midlands/plan-your-day/accessibility/
https://www.rafmuseum.org.uk/midlands/plan-your-day/accessibility/
mailto:emily.thompson@saxon.set.org


What we have been up  to this week ... 

World Book Day 



Sleepover Club Highlights 

Developing 

fine motor 

and IT skills 

whilst     

having fun. 

This young lady was 

amused to see herself on 

screen. 

Demonstrating his 

knowledge, this young 

person  typed out  a 

page of consecutive  

numbers, carefully 

leaving 2 spaces     

between each one. 

Well done! 

Fitness 

fun! 



Sleepover Club Highlights 

 

Please don’t forget our fundraising venture next Wednesday, March 8th, 

when Jade, who works overnight in Sleepover Club, is bravely going to 

allow the pupils in residence to shave her head! 

This will be a sponsored event, raising money for the ‘Make a Wish 

Foundation’ who grant life-changing wishes for critically ill children.     

In addition, it will be a non-uniform day for a suggested donation of £1, 

and we are holding a cake sale!  

You can help if you are able please, by sending in a cash donation to 

Sleepover Club, or making a payment on www.justgiving.com / Jade 

Drew / Brave the Shave. 

Donations of cakes to sell to pupils and staff would also be greatly      

appreciated. Cakes will cost approximately 20-30 pence each so please 

send some money for your child if you are able. 

Thank you.                                                                                                                   









https://www.mencap.org.uk/advice-and-support/education-skills-and-work/supported-internships



